McGIILL. UNIVERSITY
MONTREAL.

FacuLTy OF ARTS.

OFFICE OF THE DEAN.

April 2, 1925.

A MO N

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G.,

Principal, McGill University.

My dear Principal,

I enclose a very suggestive and
careful letter from Dr. Cyrus Macmillan, and I have also
kept & copy for the files in this office.

Yours very truly,
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Acting Dean




